Template you can use (please also see  a real example below):


Your Address
XXXXXX

XXXXX
Your MP’s name

Your MP’s address

XXX

XXXX

XXX










The Date

Dear XXX,

I have been a member of your constituency for *insert amount of time* and this is the first time I have decided to write to my local MP. I would like to share my volunteering in *insert your placement country* with Progressio as part of the International Citizen Service, which was funded by DfID, so that you can pass on my thanks  for such an incredible experience and support the ICS scheme in the future on my behalf. 

From March to June 2013 I volunteered for ten weeks, in a team of volunteers both from the UK and *** on community development projects.  Some of the work I did was *add details of what you actually did on placement*
Now I am *mention what you’re doing now if you think it’s relevant or inspired by what you have done*
The ICS programme allows 18 -25 year olds of any economic background in the UK to volunteer abroad. Volunteers are given a means tested fundraising target, usually of £800, which is an achievable amount. The programme aims to have a development impact - so combat poverty overseas, whilst increasing their skills and confidence of the UK and local volunteers, and ultimately create lots of active citizens who continue making a difference to society.

My experiences and any help I gave could not have happened without the funding given by DFID. I would be very happy to talk to you more about my experience if you are interested. It would be also great if you can let your constituents know that the opportunity exists, as many people haven’t heard of it, and don’t realise how accessible it is. 

I am writing to show my support for ICS, in the hope that you can replicate this support to other decision makers so that it continues in the future. 
Yours sincerely,
***your name***
Example letter from another Return Volunteer:

Mark Field MP

House of Commons

London

SW1A 0AA
Dear Mr Field,







22/10/2013

I have been a resident of your constituency for over 15 years and this is the first time I have decided to write to my local MP. I would like to share my experience over the summer which was funded by DfID so that you can pass on my gratitude for such an incredible experience and support the ICS scheme in the future on my behalf. 

Over the summer, I was sent as a volunteer for 10 weeks to El Salvador in Central America as part of the youth ICS programme. Having finished a BSc in Economics and Finance at Southampton, I was keen to gain a better idea of the international development sector and decided if I would be interested in pursuing this as a career path. Work carried out was focused on risk mitigation; we planted over 800 pineapple trees and secured the local school against landslides and soil erosion. This was only a small part of the programme; work was also focused on empowering the local youth to take greater part in the decisions made within their municipality and carrying out a series of health workshops and campaigns.  The real beauty of the project was that we had to work alongside national volunteers who greatly benefitted from the experience and for me this was one of the most humbling aspects of the whole scheme. I have currently embarked on my MSc at Kings College London in International Development and Emerging Economies and I am so grateful for the experience pointing me in the right direction.

The project allows young adults (18-25) of any economic background in Britain to volunteer abroad. What makes the project so accessible is the amount of money the applicant has to fund raise, £800, which is an achievable amount. The programme inspires us young adults in Britain whilst helping and inspiring those in our host countries.

I find this programme to be truly beneficial and exceptional for all those involved. My experiences and any help I gave could not have happened without the funding given by DFID. I would be available if you wish to discuss any aspect of my letter in more detail.

I am writing to show my support for such programmes in the hope that you can replicate this support when/if such programmes come under scrutiny in what I see as the inevitable cuts in the DFID’s budget in the coming years.

Kind Regards,

Pritisha Uttamchandani
Not sure who your MP is, or anything about what they think about different things? Check it out here: �HYPERLINK "http://www.theyworkforyou.com/mp/"�http://www.theyworkforyou.com/mp/�








